The following information was requested by Sandra Richmond on December 13th regarding P2 Agreement with Time Link International Corporation.

Question:
This is a lot of money...how will it save us $?  Speaking of money...why are we not going paperless with the checks?  Please look at PBCC's method.

Response:
Please see the new executive summary for this item.  In addition, we are going to market to all employees who receive checks a conversion to direct deposit.  We will work through the credit union for employees without banking relationships.   We plan to include an electronic payroll notification (paperless stub) in Phase II of the PeopleSoft implementation.  The expected completion timeframe is February of 2007.
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